Site inspection Report in respect of diversion of 2.705 ha forest land for construction of 33KV
overhead line from Jatanbari to Dalak Sub-Station under DFO,Gomati. !

The site inspection was jointly done by Forest Department Officials and repregentatives
from user Agency & Revenue Department (Tehsilder Nutanbazar T.K) on 30/01/2021.The
following officers were present.

From Forest Department:-
Shri Mahender Singh, IFS, District Forest Officer, Gomati District.
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2. Shri Naresh Jamatia, TFS Sub-Divisional Forest Officer, Amarpur.
3. Shri Sanjib Sarkar,FR, Range Officer, Amarpur.

4. Shri Arun Kr. Jamatia, FR, Range Officer, Karbook.

From User Agency:-

Shri Sunil Kumar Rattewal, Ch.Manager (POWERGRID)
6. ShriKartik Reang.

7. Shri Tari Mohan Tripura, T.dr (Nutanbazar)

8. Shri. Jugal Kishore Jamatia, T.dr {Birganj T.K)
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The Forest Land proposed for diversion is located within the forest boundary Gomati
District and is required for diversion of 2.705 ha Forest Land for construction of 33KV overhead
line from Jatanbari to Dalak Sub-station under District Forest Gomati, District. The area does not

form part of National Park, Wildlife Sanctuary, Biosphere Reserve, Tiger Reserve, Elephant
Corridor etc.

The area also does not have any protected archaeological/heritage site /defense
establishment or any other important monument.

The proposal is here by recommended for consideration.
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Gomati District, Udaipur.



